Action Taken by UVI Board of Trustees

Tenure / Tenure in Waiting

It was requested by the President for the Board to consider granting tenure/tenure in waiting to the following members of the Faculty:

- Dr. Marc Boumadine (in waiting)
- Dr. Rosalie Dance (in waiting)
- Ms. Ophelia Torres (in waiting)
- Dr. Eustace Esdaille
- Dr. Malik Sekou
- Mr. Bruce Wray

The Board of Trustees, at its meeting of Saturday, June 24, 2006, unanimously approved the candidates presented for tenure/ tenure in waiting.